
Everett Public School 
staff safety is 
important - 
preparedness is key!  
 
 

Your Safety is Important to Us!  

with Topher Ferreira 
 

Dates & Locations:   
1. Thursday, February 23, 4:15—5:45 pm 
  Everett High School Library 
  Frontline Course Code #23011361 
2. Tuesday, February 28, 4:15—5:45 pm 
 Heatherwood Middle School Library 
 Frontline Course Code #23011362 
3. Thursday, March 9, 4:15—5:45 pm 
 Cascade High School Library 
 Frontline Course Code #23011363 
4. Wednesday, March 15, 12:15—1:45 pm 
 CRC Port Gardner A 
 Frontline Course Code #23011364 
5. Thursday, March 23, 4:15—5:45 pm 
 CRC Board Room A 
 Frontline Course Code #23011365 
 

Class sizes are limited —  
register in Frontline TODAY! 

 

Questions: contact Anne LaRue at alarue@everettsd.org. 

Your Safety is Important 
to Us!  with Topher Ferreira 

 
Employee safety is an 
integral part of staff wellness 
and workplace satisfaction. 
EPS wants all staff to feel 
prepared for the unexpected. 
 
Class Topics: 
• Situational awareness 
• Safety and the 

significance of geographic 
locations 

• Crime—real vs. perceived 
• Strategies for the 

prevention of 
victimization 

• Stop the Bleed! 
 
Please work with your supervisor 
prior to registration if the course 
overlaps with your regular 
workday schedule. 

Personal Safety 
Preparedness Class 
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